
Brian & Kristina Coston

Naperville, IL 60563

April 12,2019

Via Electronic Mail and US Mail
(planning@naperville, il.us)

Office of the Planning andZoning Commission
400 S. Eagle Street
Naperville, IL 60540

Robert and Kristin DeAngeles,l2l4 Needham Roado Naperville' IL
Permit Annlication for Privacv Fence

To Whom It May Concern:

We live across the street (Springhill Cir.) from Mr. & Mrs. DeAngeles. On April 11,2019,
we talked with Mr. DeAngeles concerning their application for a permit to construct a privacy
fence. Mr. & Mrs. DeAngeles wish to install a 6-foot privacy fence for the main purpose that their
two dogs do not see people walking down the sidewalk and start barking at them, in addition to
their general enjoyment of privacy. We hereby support in favor of said application. We find no

issue or problem whatsoever with their desired location, height and use of a privacy fence,

We encourage you to grant the DeAngeles' permission to construct a 6-foot privacy fence.

Re:

Very truly yours,

 "Brian & Kristina Coston

cc Robert & Kristin DeAngeles (via US Mail)


